
 NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 OF BELLE CREEK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 1 

 TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, and particularly to the electors of the Belle Creek 
 Metropolitan District No. 1 of Adams County, Colorado. 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 32-1-808, C.R.S. that a vacancy 
 currently exists on the board of directors of the Belle Creek Metropolitan District No. 1 
 (“District”).  Any qualified, eligible elector of the District interested in filling such vacancy and 
 serving on the board of directors should file a Letter of Interest with the board of directors of the 
 District on or before the close of business on June 3, 2022 at the District Management office. 

 Letters of Interest can be sent to the Belle Creek Metropolitan District No. 1, c/o Laurie 
 Tatlock, at Mulhern MRE, Inc., email:  laurie@mulhernmre.com  ;  mail:  188 Inverness Drive 
 West, #140, Englewood, CO 80112, phone:  (720) 720-274-8377. 

 BELLE CREEK METROPOLITAN 
 DISTRICT NO. 1 

 By:  /s/ Laurie Tatlock 

 Manager 
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